
On Friday, September 23, 2022, Consul-General Kobayashi, visited the U.S. Marine Corp Base, Camp 
Blaz, and received a briefing on the progress being made with the ongoing construction projects in 
preparation for the relocation of the U.S. Marines from Okinawa, as well as the measures being 
implemented by the U.S. Marines with regards to the preservation and mitigation of the Guam 
cultural artifacts during an onsite inspection tour.
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